
 

 

   

 
 

December 20, 2023 

 

Humboldt County Resource Conservation District 

C/O Jill Demers 

5630 South Broadway 

Eureka, CA 95503-6905 
 

 

RE:  First Option to Extend the License Agreement at 5630 South Broadway, 

Eureka, California   

 

Dear Jill, 

 

This is to notice that the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors have approved exercising 

the first option to extend the license agreement for 5630 S. Broadway through January 31, 

2026.  

 

All other terms of the license agreement dated January 22, 2019, shall remain the same. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

    

         

Thomas K. Mattson, Director        

Humboldt County Department of Public Works      
             


